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memorandum 

date June 21, 2010 

 

to ALRRF Community Monitor Committee 

 

from Kelly Runyon 

 

subject Update on submittal of Joint Technical Document to Local Enforcement Agency (LEA) 

 

As noted in the June 18, 2010 letter from the LEA to ALRRF (attached), the LEA received the 3 volumes of the 

Joint Technical Document (JTD) from the ALRRF on June 7 and has deemed the permit review application 

package to be complete. 

 

If the LEA determines that the permit review application involves major changes that will require a revised 

permit, a public hearing will be held.  That determination has not yet been made. 

  

The existing Solid Waste Facility permit remains in effect while the Five-Year review is taking place. 


